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High Street 

Royal Wootton Bassett 
Wiltshire 
SN4 7BS 

Tel: 01793 852254 
 

admin@woottonbassett-inf.wilts.sch.uk 
Website: www.woottonbassett-inf.wilts.sch.uk  

 
Dear Parents/Carer 

 

Following the recent results from the Parental Engagement survey, we have made the 

decision to hold our next parent’s workshop, ‘Phonics’, both in person and online via 

Google Classroom on Thursday 3rd February at 6pm 

 

Following feedback from the survey, we have acknowledged that the times of our 

workshops were tricky for many parents, therefore we are holding this workshop in the 

evening. 

 

Please see the Workshop Flyer for more information. 

 

How to join the Parents Workshop via Google Classroom 

 

All children have been set up with a username and password for our school domain 

(wbinfants.co.uk).  

 

Their username will be: firstname.lastname@wbinfants.co.uk. Any hyphens have been 

removed so if your child has a hyphenated first or last name then this will become one 

name e.g. smith-jones will become smithjones. The children’s full names have also been 

used, e.g. if Oliver gets shortened to Ollie, then their username will be 

oiliver.smith@wbinfants.co.uk  

 

All passwords are the same for all children and has been text to you, please change this 

to something memorable when you first login.  

Join a class with a code (this will be sent as a text) 

1. Go to classroom.google.com and click Sign In. 

Sign in with your child’s Google Account. For 

example, fred.smith@wbinfants.co.uk. Learn more. 

2. At the top, click Add   Join class. 

Head Teacher – Alison Pass 
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3. Enter the class code text to you and click Join. 

A class code consists of 6 or 7 letters or numbers. For 

example, hjhmgrk or g5gdp1 

 

Class Code 

Parent Workshops (Please check your text) 

 

 

If you have any queries, please speak to the school office who will either direct your 

query to Miss Pearce (Computer Lead) or Miss Noyes (Phonic Lead). 

 

 

We look forward to seeing you all either in person or online. 

 

 

Mrs Pass 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 


